May 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

§ May Disco
Wednesday 15™ May - Nursery & Reception

Dowson PTFA are pleased to announce the date for the disco as above (straight after school).
The children can bring their own clothes in a bag to change into after the end of the school day
(children in Nursery who do not remain in school in the afternoon should arrive at 3:30pm at Lower
School reception for the start of the disco)
The cost of the disco is £2.00 per child (includes refreshments).
Please note:

- if your child would normally attend Dowson's Den on this date, there is no charge for the disco.

Parents are asked to collect their child at 4:30pm from Lower School Reception.

Please note we will not be issuing tickets as every child is able to attend as long as we have a signed
permission slip as below.

Nursery & Reception Disco - Wednesday 15™ May 2019

I give permission for Child's Name:

Class: to attend the disco.

I enclose £2.00 for my child to attend

My child attends Dowson's Den and should be returned there after the disco

My child will be collected at 4:30pm

(Parent/Carer Signature)



